
THE THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
NOVEMBER 18 & 19 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    
P. Cooper 

M. Henry 

B. Sousa 

A. Jamieson 

M. Deska 

J. Frias 

Communion 
L. Henry 

B. Raghubar 

J. Bui 

A. Sousa 

D. Corbeil 

J. Kelly 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 14  

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

       + Jack Furlong 

 + Luiza & Jacinto Lima 

 + St. Patrick CWL Members 

 + Most Forgotten Soul in Purgatory 
    

 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 15 

  8:00 am  

 + Benardino Resendes 
   

 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 16 

 5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

 Lira Mascarenhs 
                              

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 17 

(ST. ELIZABETH OF HUNGARY) 

  8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & 

recitation of Divine Mercy Novena) 

 + Angelina Andrade & Family 

  

THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
________________________ 

 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 18 

  5:00 pm   

 + Joao da Costa 
 + Mario Resendes 
 + Holy Souls in Purgatory 

 + Antonio DaSilva 

 + Victoria Thomas 

 + Helen Flemming   

  

 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 19 

  9:00 am 
 + Guillermo Colomer & Concepciton Lopez 
  

11:00 am 

       - for the People - pro populo 

 

LAMP OFFERING 

November 12 - 18 November 19 - 25 

SANCTUARY LAMP 

+ Gregory Stoyles, Sr. + The Stoyles Family 

LADY ALTAR LAMP 

+ Audrey Shannon + Margaret Moore 

OFFERTORY 
NOVEMBER 5, 2023 

Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you! 

$2,68700 

$  461.95 

$  993.00 

$4,141.95 

If you are visiting today, 
 

St. Patrick Parish welcomes you. 

SUNDAY MISSALS 
2023 - 2024 Sunday Missals are now available for 
purchase at $5 each in the narthex of the church while 

supplies last.  Place your donation in the box.  Please 
bring exact change.  Thank you. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEETING 
The next Knights of Columbus Galt Council # 

2184 meeting will be held at 7pm on Monday, 
November 28 at St. Patrick Church in the parish 

hall.   All men over 18 years are welcome to 
attend. 

REMEMBRANCE DAY - NOVEMBER 11 
This Saturday, November 11, Canadians paused in 

silence to remember those who died in war and to 

pray for the victims of aggression and inhumanity 

throughout the world.  This is a day to pray for 

peace, to consider what we are doing as individuals, 

as a community and as a nation to bring God’s peace into the world. 

ITEMS NEEDED 
The St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store has need of winter coats for 

men, women and children, and also artificial Christmas trees and 
small Christmas lights.  Please take items directly to the store 

located at 75 Dundas Street, N., Cambridge in the Highland Plaza. 



NOVEMBER 12, 2023 

Families who pray together, stay together! 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. Nishil Varghese, C.M.I. 

Tuesday Permanent Deacon Candidates 

Wednesday Deceased Members of our Parish 

Thursday Very Rev. Cornelius O’Mahony 

Friday St. Elizabeth of Hungary 

Saturday Rev. Michael Isabelle 

OUR BOOK OF LIFE 
Throughout the month of November, our 

Book of Life will be placed near the 
baptismal font.  The Easter candle, 

representing the new and eternal life we 
have in Christ, will burn beside it.  

Parishioners are invited to write the names 
of deceased family and friends in our Book 

of Life so that they may be remembered, as 
a group, at each mass offered in our parish 

throughout the month of November.  
Names entered in previous years need not 

be entered again as prayers are offered for all whose names 
are written here. 

TWO THOUSAND HAIL MARY’S 
Praying 2,000 Hail Mary’s is a private 

devotion. It is a very powerful 
intercessory prayer.  It is praying 2,000 

Hail Mary’s with our Blessed Mother to 
our Lord, Jesus Christ.  Combined with 

your faith and sincerity of heart, these 
are graces or intentions which our 

Mother, Mary will intercede for you.  
Please join us in the church next 

Saturday, November 18 at 8 am for 
Mass.  We will begin praying 2,000 Hail 

Mary’s after Mass concludes. 

CANADIAN FOOD FOR CHILDREN 

The members of the C.W.L. of St. 

Patrick's Parish would like to extend a 
heartfelt "thank you" to all who 

participated in the annual Christmas 
Shoebox Campaign.  The boxes are bound to a third world 

country.  So many children will now have a gift to open that 
perhaps will be their only one this year.  We pray for these 

and for all the poor children of the world. 

CHILDREN’S 

NATIVITY PLAY 

Children between the ages of 8 

and 13 from St. Patrick’s Parish 
will be presenting the Nativity 

Play prior to the 5 pm Mass on 
Christmas Eve.  Practices will take 

p l a c e  o n  f o u r  S un da y s 
beginning  Sunday, November 

26 in the Church (one practice 
will be a dress rehearsal).  The first practice on November 26 

will begin at 2pm, the next three practices will begin 
immediately following the 12pm Mass on Sunday.  If your 

child(ren) would like to take part in this Christmas 
presentation, please contact Bonnie O’Brien at 519-716-2735.  

THE ANNULMENT PROCESS 

FACTS & MYTHS 
On Thursday, November 23 @ 7 pm, 

Deacon Joseph Di Loreto, Diocese of 
Hamilton, will present an overview of 

the annulment process.  Deacon Joseph 
will clarity the steps, dispel the myths, share the facts and 

answer your questions.  The presentation will take place in 
the Parish Centre (basement) at St. Michael Parish, 80 

University Ave., W., Waterloo.  To reserve your spot, please 
register by emailing parish@stmichaelw.ca or call 519-884-

9311. 

LETTERS TO LAWMAKERS EVENT 
Please join with the CWL in the parish hall on Tuesday, 

November 14 @ 7 pm as they host a Letters to Lawmakers 
Event.  Do you have an idea 

or concern that you would 
like our federal, provincial or 

municipal representatives to 
consider?  Your letter 

counts!  Letters influence politics and policies, show care and 
concern and can exert a Christian influence.  Pointers on 

how to compose your letter to lawmakers will be provided.  
If you are able to offset costs by bringing your own pen/

paper/envelope(s) - it would be greatly appreciated.  Light 
refreshments will be available.  All are welcome! 

CWL MEETING  
The next Catholic Women’s League 

meeting will be held on Tuesday, 
November 14.  The meeting will begin 

with the celebration of Mass at 5 pm and 
continue in the parish hall - everyone is 

invited to bring their own brown bag 
supper or snacks.  The formal meeting will begin promptly at 

6:15 pm.  It is asked that all CWL members share this news 
among the league.  Any women interested in learning about 

or becoming members of St. Patrick Parish Council CWL are 
invited to attend. 


